
Out of concern for the health and protection of court users and 

court staff, the supreme court will now accept case filings of pro se 

parties by fax and by email until further notice: 

 

• Fax filings should be faxed to 720-625-5148.   If your fax 

filing exceeds 20 pages, please contact the clerk’s office at 

720-625-5150 before submitting. 

 

• Email filings should be sent to 

cheryl.stevens@judicial.state.co.us 

 

• If your filing requires a docket fee, you will be contacted by 

court staff regarding payment.  We are unable to accept credit 

card payments for fax or email filings.   

 

• Filing deadlines will still be enforced and filing dates will be 

confirmed based on the date of the submission of the fax or 

email. 

 

If you have questions or to receive a case number for a new case 

which was submitted by fax or email, please call the supreme court 

clerk’s office at 720-625-5150. 

 

mailto:cheryl.stevens@judicial.state.co.us

